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Response (Laura) 6/3/2002 3: 4~;;i ~~ ( 
Dear Mr. Nunley, ,.::::::::::t .... :.::::::::::::::::::::::::::> 
Thank you for your inquiry. All Remjngton Mod!\)""t.OQ and 660''rlfles were 
manufactur~d. w1 t~ a bo l t-1 ock mechan1 sm and a~~:;::~:1:1:9.J ec~ to t~1 s bo 1 t-1 ock 
safety Mod1f1cat1on Program. These models wer:~;:::::~:t;$i:~:p:fl:t;:1._nued in 1979. 
Please see Important safety Notice regarding:Jthe 191S::rie;:;all through the 
front page of our website, or through the 1 i~:~::· be 1 oVtr:::::::~:;:~:;:~:;:~:;:~:;:::::::· 

http://www. rem·i ngton. com/safety_Mod·i f·i 
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